
 

 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 4TH NOVEMBER 

Our Christian value this term is Generosity 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

15th November NCSA Non-Uniform Day with Tombola Collection 

26th November Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics Cirencester College 

28th November  Space Dome  

1st December  NCSA Christmas Fair Village Hall  

5th December NCSA School Disco 

9th December  KS2 Cirencester Baptist Church Christmas Show 

12th December  NCSA Christmas Movie Night after school 

17th December 
Bibury and North Cerney joint Christmas Carol Service 

Cirencester Baptist Church. 6:00pm-7:00pm.   

18th December  Christmas Dinner in school (booking to open soon) 

20th December TERM 2 ENDS 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Kingfisher who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 5th 

November.  Ernie will sit in Kingfisher class this week. 

DAY  WHAT’S  ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

4th     

  INSET DAY 

 

TUESDAY 

5th  
PE lesson in PM 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

Individual music lessons 

Pets as Therapy 

ASC Sports 

WEDNESDAY 

6th     

Kingfisher class team building PE session. Please bring PE kits into school 

ASC Dance 

THURSDAY 

7th    

 

Schoolbeat  

 

FRIDAY 

8th   
PE lesson in AM 

Flu Immunisation  

 

ASC Indoor Engineering  



 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Phoebe in Owl class, who will 

celebrate their birthday on 2nd November. Isaac in Kingfisher class, who 

will celebrate their birthday on 5th November and Ayda in Wren class, 

who will celebrate their birthday on 7th November. 

 

LETTERS SENT HOME OVER THE LAST WEEK  

Years 5 & 6 - Kingshill School - Final Open Morning 23rd October 

Years R-6 - School Photographs Wednesday 23rd October 

Years R-6 - Autumn Winter 2024/25 Additional Menu Information 

Years R-6 - Reminder- Sports club this week 

Years R-6 - Reminder- Dance club this week 

Years R-6 – Reminder: Flu immunisation consent form 

Years R-6 – HAF/HAP programme Winter 2024 

Year 6 – Schoolbeat Letter and Leaflet 

THANK YOU TO NCSA 

We would like to say a huge thank you to the NCSA for the funding towards the school’s new 

playground equipment. The children are enjoying this new space.  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


